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December 12, 1974

Dr. Hector Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texa s

Dear Hector:

It' s always a pleasure to receive encouraging
telegrams from prejudiced friends, and especially
in the midst of the busy convention. It bolstered
our spirits .

Hector, I have not reached a final decision about
1976, but should the time come, I am going to
need that 100% from my good strong friends.
I shall especially value yours.

Sincerely,

Lloyd Beftz~n
V
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